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NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING and EXTENDED COMMENT PERIOD 

Hanson Aggregates Southeast LLC 
ANDERSON QUARRY 

Anderson County, South Carolina 
DHEC Mine Application I-000424 

 
Date of Notice:  July 10, 2022 

 

DHEC will hold a public meeting to discuss the Anderson Quarry located at 1413 Hayes Road in Anderson, SC.  
Hanson Aggregates Southeast LLC is requesting to modify/expand its existing granite mining operation into the 
current storage area and add new acreage for overburden/stockpile storage.  A modified reclamation plan to restore 
the site to a pond and grassland has been submitted with the application. 
 
The public meeting will be held on August 2, 2022, at 6:30 PM, in the cafeteria of Flat Rock Elementary School, 115 
Thompson Road, Anderson, SC.  The meeting will begin with a presentation on the mine application and 
environmental permitting process, followed by a time to ask questions of DHEC staff.  The public meeting is an 
informal opportunity to have a discussion with DHEC staff prior to a final permit decision. 
 
Please visit our webpage at www.scdhec.gov/HansonAndersonQuarry for additional information about the public 
meeting and proposed modification, including the permit application and related documents.  This webpage will be 
updated with new information as it becomes available.  DHEC’s presentation from the meeting will be posted on our 
webpage prior to the end of the public comment period.  
 
Comments on the mine permit application will be accepted through August 17, 2022.  All comments received will 
be reviewed before a final permit decision is made.  Written comments may be submitted via our webpage, email, 
or U.S. Mail to: 

Sarah Harris, Project Manager 
DHEC │ Bureau of Land and Waste Management 

2600 Bull Street │ Columbia, SC 29201 
Email: harrissl@dhec.sc.gov │ Phone: (803) 898-3887 

 

DHEC values all comments made during the public comment period.  Public comments could impact DHEC’s final 
permit decision by giving staff additional information to consider.  Comments may also be used when determining 
specific terms and conditions that must be followed by the owner/operator if a permit is issued.  Please visit our 
webpage for information on some common issues related to mining operations that DHEC does not have the 
authority to regulate or consider when making a permit decision. 
 
If you are unable to access the webpage, or have questions about participating in the public meeting, please contact 
Marlee Conway (803) 898-1359, or by email at conwayme@dhec.sc.gov.  Individuals with disabilities or special needs 
should contact DHEC at least one week in advance to discuss any special services required to participate.   
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